3-19-20 
Dear faithful adorers: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to legitimate health concerns, we will be suspending 24 hour Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament. This has been a blessing for our parish for over 5 years. When it is safe, we will resume this wonderful devotion. Please remember that Jesus is still present in the tabernacle Body, Blood, Soul and Divinity and those who wish to adore Jesus in the tabernacle are welcome to do so as the church will remain open Monday-Saturday from 8am to 10pm and on Sunday 10am to 10pm. Thank you. 
Sincerely yours in Christ Jesus, 
Fr. Christopher Kubat, pastor
  
